
Attention: OSSTF OTPP Members 

 

    This workshop focuses specifically on  
pension  planning and retirement for 
OSSTF teacher Members. 
    Whether Members are 15 years  from  
retirement or six months away,  they’ll 
discover common sense financial     
strategies and retirement planning ideas 
in this workshop. 
   Members find the practical approach of 
the OSSTF/FEESO pension  workshop 
to be useful and  enjoyable. Participants 
have commented that the workshop  
provided them with all the retirement     

information they need. 
 Refreshments and snacks will be   

supplied. 

OSSTF D18 Office  
294 Mill Street East,  
Elora N0B 1S0  

Please RSVP by October 18th , 2019 
www.d18teachers.ca/tbu-pd-opportunities 
Space & Material are limited. Walk-ins may not be  
accommodated. 

Where:  
294 Mill Street East, unit 109, Elora 
 
When: October 22nd, 2019  
 
Time: 4:30pm-7:00pm 


